
News and Events:

 

Wed May 1
Cross Country at school
Thu May 2
Soccer Gala Day
Wed May 8
Mothers Day Stall
Tue May 14
Circular Circus

UPCOMINGUPCOMING
EVENTSEVENTS

Welcome back everyone
We hope your holiday was relaxing and allowed time to recharge for what is going to be a very, very busy
Term 2.

Prac placement
For the next 3 weeks we welcome Ms Micaela Burgess to our school. Ms Burgess is on her first prac through
Griffith University. She will be working with Mrs Simpson and Bilby. We hope you enjoy your time at Corindi.

ANZAC March
A huge thank you to the students, staff and parents who 
represented Corindi school at the ANZAC march last week. 
Some of our staff members also marched with their own 
children in various services and some families attended the
 Dawn Service. Those students who marched in Woolgoolga 
did an outstanding job. Their behaviour and respectfulness 
during the march and the service were exemplary. Well done.

Breakfast club
Last term Mrs Freudenstein successfully applied for a grant to enable us to start a breakfast club. It will be
held on Monday, Wednesday and Friday each week. Toast with vegemite or peanut butter will be available
from 8.15am - 8.30am (or until students from the last bus have had the opportunity to have some toast.) The
programme will commence in Week 3, Monday May 13.                                                                      

      

CANTEEN OPEN 
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FRIDAY
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Kevin Hogan Morning Tea
Thank you to Aydin, Jet, Pippa, Olivia
and Koto who did an amazing job
representing our school at the Kevin
Hogan morning tea in the holidays. 

Mrs Wright
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Please note that due to Corindi Sportsground           
being closed, tomorrow’s Cross Country 

will now be held at school. 
A note with event details has been sent home today  

UPDATE

Please be aware that there is rain forecast tomorrow however we
will be pushing ahead with this event unless it is unsafe to do so.  
Students are invited to wear house colours and appropriate
footwear.  Raincoat and a change of dry clothes may be a good
idea also.

Parents and carers will notice some track markers at the front of
our school for the course.  We ask that you keep these areas clear
of vehicles.
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$5

Roll Up! and have all the fun of the fair as you learn how mathematical concepts
can help solve everyday problems.  Ropes transform into spinning circles & with
a crack of the whip the sound barrier is broken. 

All manner of objects are kept aloft in different juggling patterns and a
staggering array of geometric shapes are created with those great circus
circles, hula hoops.

With audience participation, comedy, rope tricks, illusions, juggling, whip
cracking and lasso spinning, everyone gets involved exploring the maths behind
the excitement.

VISITING PERFORMANCE

TUES MAY 14

Please use School Bytes for consent
and payment by Friday May 10

NEWNEW
DATE!DATE!



Respectful  Responsible  Resilient


